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Notice to all Accredited Glass Shops 

Glass Invoice in Mitchell Cloud Glass (MCG) 

Date published: February 16, 2023  

MPI continues to find ways to enhance processes in glass claim administration through ongoing 

conversations with the repair industry, Automotive Trades Association of Manitoba (ATA), and 

Manitoba Motor Dealers Association (MMDA). 

 

Effective February 17, 2023, the Invoice in Mitchell Cloud Glass (MCG) will be modified to remove fields 

that were not being used, formatted so most claims will fit onto one page and have separate English and 

French forms. To select the language of your choice, you can use the buttons located on the right side 

above the Invoice.  

 
 

These changes will improve the process of reviewing the invoice with customers and obtaining 

signatures. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Glass Audit Unit. 
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